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Wednesday 4th November 2020 
 

Dear parents/carers 
 

R.e. Autumn 2 Half Term- Themed Awareness Raising Days and Fundraising Activities 
 

We hope you have all had a restful half term and are settling into Autumn 2 well. We wanted to 

update you on the exciting themed awareness raising and fundraising events we have planned for 

this half term.  

Date Event Activities 

Friday 6th 

November 

Bonfire Night Special School Menu- Hot dogs, chips and beans (usual charges apply, through 

ParentPay, unless your child receives free school meals).  

Wednesday 

11th 

November 

Remembrance 

Day 

Children to wear red/something red for the day and donate 50p each. All funds 
raised will be passed on to the British Legion. Unfortunately, to ensure we 
continue to follow our school Covid 19 risk assessments fully, we will not be 
selling poppies across school this year. 

Friday 13th 

November 

Children in 

Need 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Diwali 

 

 

This year’s Primary School’s campaign is ‘Five to Thrive’. Five to Thrive is a unique 

programme of wellbeing activities for Children in Need Appeal Week. Inspired by 

the 5 Ways to Wellbeing, it’s designed to boost physical and mental wellbeing 

within the classroom and help children feel better about themselves – as well as 

being a super fun and simple way to help raise money for BBC Children in Need. 

Throughout the week we will be following the themes outlined below (click on the 

grid for further information): 

On Friday 13th, to end the week, we will be focussing on the theme ‘Give’. We will 

be hosting a non-uniform day with a suggested donation of £1. At 9.05am we will 

be tuning in with schools across the country to join Joe Wicks to help him over the 

finish line of his epic 24 hour PE Challenge.  
 

During the day, children will also be engaging with a range of exciting Diwali 
themed activities.                                                                                                                                      
Special School Menu- Chicken tikka, chicken korma, onion bhajis, samosas and 
chips (usual charges apply, through ParentPay, unless your child receives free school 

meals). 

mailto:perryhallprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk
http://www.perryhall.co.uk/
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/primary-school/
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Monday 

16th 

November 

 

Kick starting 

anti bullying 

week 

To mark the beginning of anti-bullying week, we are inviting the children to take 
part in Odd Socks Day. Your child should wear their school uniform as normal 
but with a pair of odd socks- your child may even wish to decorate their socks 
by drawing on them or using craft materials to express and celebrate their 
creativity and uniqueness. The day sends an important message to people that 
they should be allowed to be themselves, free from bullying and helps us 
celebrate the start of Anti-Bullying Week in a fun and positive way. 

 

We thank you in advance for your generosity and kindness. The donations suggested for some of 
these events are only a suggestion- any donation, however large or small, is welcome. 
 

Other dates to be aware of: 

Date Event 

Tuesday 24th and Wednesday 

25th November 

3.45-6pm: Parent Consultations (more information to follow).  

Tuesday 15th December Reception-Year 6: Flu Vaccinations (information/letters to be distributed to you as 

soon as we receive it into school). 

 

We are also aware that Christmas time will soon be upon us and we will be providing you with an 

overview of how we plan to celebrate at Perry Hall this year, whilst ensuring we are still following all 

Covid-19 related guidelines.   

We look forward to another successful half term and thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Kohli 

Executive Headteacher. 
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